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Exciting news from Newmedica Gloucestershire, brand new surgical centre – Brighouse 

– is set to open in January 2021 and transform eye care in Gloucestershire. 

Brighouse joins existing clinics in Aspen Medical Centre (Gloucester) and Swindon, to 

allow Newmedica to see an added 5000 patients in Gloucestershire and surrounding 

areas every year. Patients will be able enjoy shorter wait times and high-quality 

treatment with the centre boasting up to date technology.  

Newmedica Gloucestershire are committed to providing short waiting times, innovative 

patient pathways (e.g., pre-op OCT for all cataract patients), telemedicine services and 

easy access to our consultants if you have clinical queries.  

The new clinic is located in Barnwood with easy access to the M5, allowing patients 

from surrounding areas to access the centre. Speaking about the new build, Operations 

Director, Carl Hall said: “We’re excited to be opening another centre in Gloucester, it 

will allow us to see even more patients, and contribute to our mission to provide 

exceptional eye care to our community” 

The state-of-the-art eye clinic and theatre complex is spread out across three levels, 

each suited to providing the best possible patient care. It is set to provide NHS and 

Private cataract surgery as well as a whole range of other ophthalmology services.  

Led by some of Gloucestershire’s top consultants, Mr. Nigel Kirkpatrick, Mr. Adam Ross 

and Mr. Fadi Alkherdahji, it’s safe to say Brighouse is a significant step forward for eye 

care in this area.  

For more information regarding Brighouse, please get in touch with Carl Hall 

(carl.hall@newmedica.co.uk) or Mica Kingston (mica.kingston@newmedica.co.uk).  
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